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October 28, 2021 – We are investigating a report of alleged child abuse at McNeel 

Intermediate School. Through our investigation, we have found no evidence of child abuse 

or any other crime occurring. 

Our investigation shows that there was an incident regarding mask wearing in the 

classroom. We have interviewed the two teachers and all of the students who were 

present. The information we have obtained shows that there were no violations of local 

ordinances or state law. 

The reporting party provided multiple inconsistencies in the information provided to police 

and to the media.  

As a result of these accusations, there have been threats made against teachers and 

administrators at the school. These threats will not be tolerated and are being actively 

investigated.  

The School District of Beloit is cooperating with our investigation.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

  

 

Andre Sayles  

Chief of Police  
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